
    

Water Lily Class    April 2021  
Dear Parents,  

As part of our R.E. work, we have been learning about the lives of children  around the world. 

We have formed a school partnership with a Christian school in Dodoma, Tanzania, through a 

local charity, the Tanzania UK Trust.  

www.tanzaniauk.org.uk So far, I have written 

one letter to the head  

teacher of ‘Wisdom School’ and we have 

received our first reply, including beautiful 

group photos and videos of the children in the school.  

We can’t wait to reply to 

the children. We would 

like, with your permission, 

to include some group 

photos and short videos of 

us, our work and play at 

school here in the UK. To 

keep Waterlily class  

children safe, only the  

class name would be used 

so no child would be 

individually identifiable.  I 

hope you will allow your 

child to be part of the 

photos and clips in this 

exciting correspondence 

by returning the slip below 

to Mrs Mackey.    

(This autumn, we arranged for 47 new fleece school cardigans to be sent to Wisdom School. We are 

now collecting reading spectacles for the village health centre for distribution to the community. 

Please send in any to school that you don’t need, complete with prescription and case. Thank you.)  

  

http://www.tanzaniauk.org.uk/

